
Thank you to our 8th Grade players, Luke Bailey, Hudson Giroir, and Connor Smith, for a
wonderful season and best of luck in your new chapter next year!

Our 8th Graders would like to thank their coaches for the time they dedicated to their athletes.

Once a Cougar, always a Cougar!

COACHES AND PARENTS - WE WANT TO HEAR FROM YOU!  SHARE PHOTOS, TRAINING
UPDATES, GAME SCHEDULES, SEASON PLAY, VICTORIES, ETC.  WE WANT TO SHARE ALL THE
GOOD NEWS, EXCITING HAPPENINGS, UPCOMING EVENTS, AND ATHLETICS CELEBRATIONS
HERE.  PLEASE EMAIL PHOTOS AND ANNOUNCEMENTS TO KATE@KBCOOKWEDDINGS.COM.  
INFORMATION WILL BE COMPILED AND SHARED VIA THE COUGAR.

COUGAR RUMBLE
MIDDLE SCHOOL BOYS’ SOCCER



Thank you to our 8th Grade players, Bri Besselman, Eliza Brouillette, Mia Higgins, Cecelia
McGuffey, Zoe Nizzo, and Kate Simoneaux, for a wonderful season and best of luck in high
school next year!

Our 8th Graders would like to thank Coach Brandon for his enthusiasm and support
throughout the years.

Once a Cougar, always a Cougar!

COACHES AND PARENTS - WE WANT TO HEAR FROM YOU!  SHARE PHOTOS, TRAINING
UPDATES, GAME SCHEDULES, SEASON PLAY, VICTORIES, ETC.  WE WANT TO SHARE ALL THE
GOOD NEWS, EXCITING HAPPENINGS, UPCOMING EVENTS, AND ATHLETICS CELEBRATIONS
HERE.  PLEASE EMAIL PHOTOS AND ANNOUNCEMENTS TO KATE@KBCOOKWEDDINGS.COM.  
INFORMATION WILL BE COMPILED AND SHARED VIA THE COUGAR.

MIDDLE SCHOOL GIRLS’ SOCCER



The 5th/6th Grade Boys’ Soccer team played their last game of the regular season on Sunday,
January 12th. 

The Cougars won 7-0 against the Hurricane White team!  Thomas Mouledous scored four
goals, Cohen Hartley scored one goal, Clark Evans scored one goal and Bryce Casey scored one
goal. 

Way to go Cougars!

MIDDLE SCHOOL BOYS’ SOCCER



The 5th/6th Grade Girls’ Soccer team won their final regular season game on Sunday, January
12th 3-0 versus Copper Mill. 

Goals were scored by Peyton Smith, Ryleigh Sanders, and Jeanne Adair Smith.

They finished their regular season with a 5-1 record. 

They also competed in the Middle School Tournament on January 18th and 19th, finishing
second place!

Go Cougars!

MIDDLE SCHOOL GIRLS’ SOCCER



The 3rd Grade Boys’ Basketball Blue team placed 2nd in the St. Alphonsus Tournament last
weekend!

It was this team’s first ever tournament to compete in and they played some great ball!

Go Cougars!

3RD GRADE BOYS’ BASKETBALL



Registration and more information to follow.
 

If anyone is interested in joining the golf tournament planning
committee please email sjscougarbc@gmail.com

GOLF TOURNAMENT

mailto:sjscougarbc@gmail.com







